
 

 
 
 
 
Ref: LD/JT/Y11 Prom 
 
November 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
Despite being in the Covid pandemic we continue to plan for our annual event that takes place to mark the 
end of Year 11. 
 
The Barr Beacon School Prom 2021 is due to take place on Friday 9th July 2021, 7.00pm-Midnight, at 
Nailcote Hall, Nailcote Lane, Berkswell, Warwickshire CV7 7DE. 
 
Nailcote Hall is the perfect venue to celebrate the completion of Year 11. Not only can they accommodate 
the increasing number of pupils we have but do so in style. Many schools settle for sports grounds and chain 
hotels, we insist on making this a night our pupils will always remember. Despite the venue the total cost for 
the evening is £65.00. 
 
We know that some pupils will decide to arrange their own transportation, but a coach both there and back 
will be available at no extra cost. 
 
A buffet will be provided together with one free drink on arrival, a D.J. will entertain and many more surprises 
will be revealed throughout the evening. There will be an opportunity for all pupils to have a formal 
photograph taken of themselves individually, with a partner or a friendship group (payable on the evening at 
a cost of £5.00 per photo).   
 
To secure a place, a non-returnable deposit of £20.00 must be paid by 11th December 2020. If this 
presents any difficulties please contact Miss Draycott, Headteacher, to discuss this matter. Deposit 
payments need to be paid via your Wisepay account. Please note that we are unable to take cash or 
cheques in school. The balance will be required to be paid no later than 12th February 2021. 
 
A decision will be made on 24th May 2021, depending on Government guidance, whether the prom will take 
place. All monies paid for the ticket (including the deposit) will be reimbursed should we have to cancel this 
event. I advise you, however, to take caution when booking transport or hair and beauty appointments which 
may not reimburse your funds. 
 
All of Year 11 have been told that they are invited to attend the prom.  However, pupils are aware that they 
run the risk of losing their place if: 

• Their attendance and punctuality to school is a concern. 
• They are excluded from school for any reason. 
• Their behaviour in school is a concern. 
• They fail to fulfil their GCSE/BTEC course requirements i.e. homework, meeting deadlines and so 

on. 
• If pupils do not attend Period 6/Intervention or scheduled Catch Ups 

 
Please note that the invite is for pupils only. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 


